
 

 

October 11, 2022 

 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Re: September 19, 2022 Professional Development Day Rescheduled to February 6, 2023 

 

As you may recall, the Government of British Columbia announced they would observe the national 

day of mourning to commemorate the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II on Monday, September 19, 2022. 

All K-12 public schools in the province were closed. September 19 was already scheduled as a non-

instructional day in our school calendar for the district. On non-instructional days, school is not in 

session. 

 

The Sooke School District Board of Education met on Friday (October 7) and approved the revised 

school calendar and rescheduled the non-instructional day to Monday, February 6, 2023. The date 

was selected to provide families with as much notice as possible and to balance the school calendar.  

 

Please mark your calendars with the rescheduled non-instructional day on Monday, February 6, 2023. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Scott Stinson 

Superintendent/CEO 

Sooke School District 

https://www.sd62.bc.ca/news/events-calendar

